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Arlington Landfill has served the surrounding community since the 1960s. During this season 

of Thanksgiving, we are thankful to continue serving the community, and we are grateful for our 

neighbors, partners and customers.

We strive to be good neighbors and employ responsible landfill management practices to 

manage landfill odors. We cover compacted waste daily and conduct routine offsite odor 

inspections throughout the neighborhood. We have an odor neutralizing system that surrounds 

the Landfill and runs constantly to assist in odor control.

In addition, the Landfill has a gas collection system which is regularly monitored and upgraded. 

Once trash is disposed of, it naturally decomposes and produces gas. The landfill gas system 

collects that gas through a series of pipes and gas wells. Collected gas is cleaned and piped to 

a treatment plant for reuse as an alternative fuel, and excess gas is transferred to a flare and 

safely destroyed. Over the past few months, more gas wells have been installed and soon will 

be fully operational. In addition, a new flare system will be installed to further aid in landfill gas 

management.

If you would like to learn more about our landfill operations, please visit our web site at 

www.arlingtonlandfill.com. Or if you would like to contact us, please email us at arlington@

republicservices.com.



We are proud to serve our community and wish you and yours a happy and safe Thanksgiving!

Warmly,

Dave Hildreth 

Arlington Landfill


